


Welcome from the President

This year’s community impact report marks Four A’s 25th Anniversary.  For 
so many of us, we hoped and prayed this day would never come.  We never 
wanted the opportunity to mark 25 years of existence.  The hope was to close 
our doors years ago and HIV/AIDS would be a distant memory.  For so many, 
a 25th anniversary is a huge milestone that calls for an equal celebration.   
So how does one celebrate an anniversary that potentially recognizes defeat?  

Although marking our 25th Anniversary comes with mixed emotions, we 
all deserve a moment to recognize and celebrate our successes.  Every day 
we are faced with the ignorance fueling the fear and hate that causes HIV/
AIDS.  With all the advances of modern medicine, we still attend several 
funerals each year.  But if we allow these hardships to hold us back, we will 
never overcome one of the most devastating and powerful diseases mankind 
has ever experienced.  We must remember the good we have done so we can 
find our way through some very dark times.  We must use this ignorance 
and all the deaths as the fuel we need to keep working towards a better 
community; one without HIV/AIDS.    

As you read our community impact report, you will clearly see that we, as a community, have not been defeated.  In 1985, a group 
of individuals came together to do what many people were afraid to do, help those living with AIDS.  This group of individuals 
instilled core values like respect, compassion, innovation, collaboration and competency that have stayed with us over the years.  
With these core values, Four A’s has grown stronger and more effective with each passing year, so one day we can have one last 
celebration and say thank you one last time.  But until that day comes, with your continued support, Four A’s will continue to make 
systematic and lasting change in our community.   

Over the years we may have lost hundreds of people to HIV/AIDS.   But more importantly, we have improved the quality of life for 
three times the number we have lost.  Although we see between 30 to 40 new HIV cases annually in Alaska, we can only imagine 
how many there would be if we did not distribute over 100,000 condoms or talk to thousands of people about HIV risk reduction 
each year.   Every day, we are thanked by people whose minds were put to ease after experiencing the longest 20 minutes of their 
life when they received an HIV test, or by a group of people who are ostracized by society, like the hundreds of IV drug users who 
appreciate the respect and support they receive from our syringe exchange program.  

As a current or past donor, volunteer, staff member, Director of the Board, and community partner, stand with us and feel the 
pride of being a part of one of the most successful organizations in our community.  We have not been defeated, nor will we ever 
be defeated.  With your continued support, Four A’s will continue to eliminate new infections and HIV stigma while still ensuring 
those living with the disease and their families receive support that allows them to be an active member of our community.  Thank 
you all for your help and continued support. 

This year marks our 25th anniversary – what an excellent adventure it has been!

REVENUE SOURCES 2010    2009

Grants			   $1,228,225	 $1,138,666
Earned	Income		 $286,681	 $290,378
Direct	Giving		  $375,204	 $236,577
In-kind			   $51,536		 $20,079
Total   $1,941,646 $1,685,700

REVENUE COMPARISON

FY10	.................	$1,941,646
FY	09	................	$1,685,700
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The Four A’s was founded as an all
volunteer helpline that was answered in 

volunteer’s living rooms.

Trevor Storrs, Executive Director  and Nathalie Martin, Board President

The Four A’s received their first Ryan White Funding,
enhancing services to individuals living with HIV/AIDS.
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Client Resources

In the early years of the AIDS epidemic, Alaskans infected were kicked out of 
families, lost their homes, fired from their jobs, received little to no medical
support and were left to die alone.  This type of treatment was unacceptable to 
a group of Anchorage residents who came together to form Alaska’s first AIDS 
organization.  

A key part of their mission was to ensure individuals living with HIV/AIDS were 
giving the highest possible sense of dignity and quality of life.  One of the key
components to achieving this mission is to provide individuals a place to call home.  
In the 90’s we purchased properties for AIDS housing and over time, built strong 
community relations with local landlords to have scattered site rental units. 
Initially, we helped a few people pay one month’s rent a year.  Through
fundraising and grant writing, we expanded to providing tenant based rental 
vouchers.  Over the last year alone, we increased our vouchers by 15%.  Of the 
clients we house under the Housing First model, 97% have been successful in 
maintaining their housing for at least 6 months.  

The evolution in medical/medication treatment has played a major role in
transforming HIV from a death sentence to a chronic disease.  With the
introduction of the first HIV medication, AZT, in the mid 80’s, it has been
essential to link HIV positive people to medical care.  Four A’s has worked closely 
with medical providers to lessen their fears and concerns and be better equipped 
to meet the needs of individuals living with HIV.  Over the last year, 82% of our 
clients have seen their medical provider two or more times, which is the CDC’s 
minimum requirement for accessing their medical provider. Individuals who are 
accessing medical services on a consistent basis and have permanent housing, 
have a greater chance of increasing life longevity, decreasing their viral load, 
and being more consistent with other aspects of their lives, ie., maintaining
employment, medication adherence, and decreasing their dependence on drugs 
or alcohol. 

Four A’s recognized at the on-set that we could not be everything to everyone.  
We would be the experts in HIV/AIDS but we would partner with community
organizations that were experts in other areas (i.e. mental health, substance 
abuse counseling, and nutrition).  By collaborating, we not only ensure a strong 
quality of life but we also began unlocking doors that were once locked by HIV 
stigma.  Our ability to provide wrap around support services has grown every 
year as our list of partners expands.  As we celebrate our 25th anniversary, we 
want to thank all of our partner organizations.  The success told by our statistics 
here would not be possible without your help.

OF OUR CLIENTS....

82% saw their medical provider twice in the past year.
89% report an increase in their quality of life.
66% have safe sex discussions with their partners.
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Client Resources

Four A’s purchase and renovates their first owned housing 
on Government Hill, specifically for individuals living with 

AIDS.

AGES

0-19	 0%
20-29	 7%
30-39	 28%
40-49	 40%
50+	 25%

GENDER

Male	 73%
Female	 26%
Other	 1%

ETHNICITY

White/	Non-Hispanic	............................	47%

American	Indian/	Alaska	Native	..........	24%

African	American	...................................	12%

Hispanic	 .................................................	12%

Asian	 .......................................................	 2%

Mixed	 Ethnicity	 ......................................	 3%

SEXUALITY

Heterosexual	 ........................................	 47%

Homosexual	 .........................................	 42%

Bisexual	 ................................................	 11%
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Prevention

It was not until 1989 that the first national HIV Public Service Announcement was released, bearing the message “Rumors are 
spreading faster than AIDS”.    But it was years earlier that Four A’s was one of the pioneers to reach out to communities to educate 
and encourage action to prevent the spread of HIV and the relentless influence of HIV stigma.  The birth of Four A’s was founded 
on educating community members about AIDS by establishing Alaska’s first AIDS hotline and conducting workshops.  Prevention 
has been a part of our DNA ever since.    

Since the development of the first HIV test in 1987, the first line of defense has been getting individuals to know their HIV status.  
At the beginning, Four A’s worked the streets and visited local establishments with public health officials to recruit people to take 
the test.  By 1993, Four A’s became a host site three times a month for free HIV testing by public health.  Approximately a 120 tests 
were completed annually.  With the introduction of the HIV Rapid Oral test, Four A’s increased the number of tests completed to 
nearly a 1,000 annually by becoming a self contained testing facility.    

As time went on, national prevention efforts began to shift from general HIV/AIDS awareness to a greater emphasis towards popu-
lations that were over represented within the HIV positive population.  These groups became known as “high-risk” populations.  
Community Based Organizations like the Four A’s adapted to this trend by tailoring programs designed specifically to their needs.  
One of our initial programs was outreach to the incarcerated, which were found to have a 500% increased risk for contracting HIV.  
Four A’s responded by initiating HIV 101, a focused HIV prevention program, which helped bring HIV prevention strategies to 
halfway houses and jails across the state.  In July 2010, we started our first prison re-entry program for high-risk, HIV negative 
individuals called Project START.  

AMP (formerly known as Adam & Steve) is another targeted program reaching a high-risk population.  It celebrates its’ 9th Anni-
versary in February, 2011.  During its 9 years, hundreds of at risk young gay, bi, and questioning  men were reached and provided 
not only the tools to stay healthy but provided a safe community.  Our newest program targeting a high-risk population is our 
syringe exchange program.  In 2007 it opened in Anchorage and in 2009, we opened a site in Juneau.  Over 120,000 clean syringes 
and an endless amount of education have been provided to hundreds of IV users.  

Over the next decade, we will continue to respond to the ever changing community and its needs.  We will continue to implement 
revolutionary programs like Social Networks (SN).  SN recruits leaders within high-risk populations and utilize their influence 
to encourage friends and family to know their HIV status and implement HIV risk reduction steps.  We will continue to produce 
thought provoking social media like “Get It On”.  We will never stop walking the streets and entering classrooms to share informa-
tion about HIV and how we, as a community, can eliminate new transmissions. 

200%
increase in clean syringe usage.

98%
of surveyed individuals felt supported
during the HIV testing process

Number of HIV Tests Completed 

Four A’s opens a satellite office in Juneau to provide more
enhanced services to HIV positive individuals in the Southeast, 

as well as prevention efforts within the community.

The MPowerment group begins as an HIV prevention 
program targeted specifically to young gay, bi and

questioning men ages 18-29.
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Development

Your support is what’s provided service to the community for the past 25 years.  The Four A’s was founded to be an all volunteer run 
helpline, but one of the catalysts was a donation from an individual who wanted to give to the AIDS cause, but wanted his money 
to go back into his own community.  This love for community is the cornerstone of what has motivated our donors to give since the 
agency’s inception.  Your incredible support makes a difference in the overall health of our community.  For the past 25 years, you 
have been an integral part of providing comfort, basic needs and improving the quality of life for both the HIV positive and HIV 
negative members of your community.  Thank you for being a part of this excellent adventure!

Thank you to our 2009
Evening with Friends Hosts
Credit Union 1
Heather and Josh Harris
Davin Holen and Cara Holen-O’Brien
Michael and Yuki Janson
Nathalie and Kay Martin
Connie and Kerry Ozer
Preview Sun and Day Spa
Scott Turner
Trevor Storrs and Steve Smith

Janus Reyes, Four A’s Board Member, Brooke Corkery, ASN, Darl Schaaff, 
ASN, Gail Palmer, ASN and Trevor Storrs, Four A’s Executive Director.

Shawn Bolam, Four A’s Board Member, Don Poynter, Kasha Poynter and 
Trevor Storrs, Executive Director.  

2010 Philanthropist of the Year 2010 Volunteers of The Year

Thank you to our 2009
Friday Lunch Sponsors
Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
Bear’s Tooth
Color Art Printing
Melba Cooke and Angela Dunn
Dianne’s Restaurant 
Four A’s Board of Directors
Four A’s Staff
Genentech
Greatland Infusion Pharmacy 
Derek Johnston and Conrad Amos
Metropolitan Community Church 
Paige Langit and Cory Crowder
    (Imperial Court of All Alaska)
Trevor Storrs
True North Church

The Alaska Syringe Exchange is formed to provide HIV 
prevention amongst a high risk population, injection 

drug users.
The Get it On Social Marketing Campaign is launched, providing 

education and information about safe sex to Alaska.
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Thank you to our generous donors

The Four A’s recognizes 25 Years in the community and 
thanks all the individuals, groups and organizations 

who were a part of our excellent adventure!

Hope for years to come...
For the first time in agency history, we got a full year with

no new cases of HIV diagnosed. 

$10,000 +
Chevron
Corbett Mothe
Pride Foundation
Trevor Storrs and Steve Smith
United Way of Anchorage
Wordsmith

$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous
Broadway Cares/Equity Fights AIDS
D’zine Alaska
National AIDS Foundation
Rasmuson Foundation
Christopher Ruff and Peter Van Dyne

$1,000 - $4,999
Alaska Democratic Party
Altman Rogers and Company
Arctic Slope Regional Corporation
Leslie and Robert Baker
Thomas Bucceri
Lemiel Chapman
Chevron Humankind
Employees of Credit Union 1
Heather and Josh Harris
KPMG
Karen Martz and Earl Pettyjohn
Middlecott Foundation
Municipality of Anchorage Department of 
Health and Human Services
Nordstrom
Susan Orlansky
Kathleen Porterfield and Norwood 
Eggeling
Providence Alaska Medical Center
Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton Church
Salon DaVinci
Dan Seiser and Mark Bell
Totem Ocean Trailer Express
True North Church
Andre Wahry
Mary and D.L. Wester
Zonta Yellow Rose Foundation

$500 - $999
Anchorage Log Cabin Quilters
Anchorage Unitarian Universalist Fellowship
Art Services North/Darl Schaaff
Baranof Hotel
Edward Bedker and Forrest Braun
Alice and Van Chaney
ConocoPhilllips
Patrick and Brooke Corkery
Dorothy Eby

Donald and Leslie Ellis
John Fraser
Matthew Hamby
Babbie Jacobs
Derek Johnston
Jocelyn Krebs and Susannah Morgan
Municipality of Anchorage IT Division
North Mail, Inc.
Phyllis Rhodes and Pamela Richter
Jeff and Janet Sack
Elizabeth Saltonstall
Sandra Ramsey and Associates
Marjorie Scales
Sisters of Providence
Patricia Stigall
Bernadine Strange
United Way of SE Alaska

$100 - $499
Karen Aaltonen and Morgan Hobkirk
Alaska Emmaus Walk
Alyeska Pipeline Company
Thomas Anderson
Arctic Fox Inn
AT&T Payroll Services International
Samuel Bailey
Carmen Baker
Bear Tooth
Candace Bell
Dianne Bigge
Allen Bingham
EJ Blair
BP Fabric of America Fund
BP Foundation
John Braden
Janice Brand
Alison Brandt
Robert and Joan Bundtzen
Diana Burch and Edward Busch
Marsha Burns and Lynn Highland
Carol and Blake Butler
Owen Carey
Savuth Chhin
Christ Community Church
Jeffrey Clarke and Kris Ryan-Clarke
Richard Cohan
Wilson and Susan Condon
Christopher Constant
John and Cindy Conway
Copper Whale Inn
Penny Cordes
Soniaa Cox
Wendy Craytor
Crostini
Joan Cullinane
Westin and Avigail Curry
James Dangel and Charles Luttrell

Dianne’s Restaurant
Margaret Donatello
Scarlett Kay Dubois
East Anchorage United Methodist Church
Bruce Elgin
Nancy Eliason
Peg Faithful
James Fall
Feinstein Foundation
N Fejes 
Nancy Felton and Christopher Allard
Robin Figueroa
Rosa Foster
Dale and Lynette Fox
Matt and Kate Frankforter
Paul and Jacqueline Frederickson
Monica and Gregory French
Bernardo Grajales
Cynder Gray
Great Harvest Bread Company
Laurie Gregory and Griffith Steiner
Nancy Groszek
Mary Grove
Hairplay by Colors
Halcro Family Foundation
Charles Hamilton
Patricia Hamilton
George and Aase Haugen
Jana Hayenga
Mike and Sharon Hayhurst
Anna  and Patrick Haylock
Glen Hemingson
Gordon and Jacqueline Higby
Craig Hinkle
Joan Hoeler
Brady Hollifield
Lee and Deborah Holmes
Barbara Hood and Dirk Sisson
Morris and Lorrie Horning
Mark Huber
Donald and Debby Hudson
Kelly Hurd and Mike Hondel
Teresa Imm and Greg Fischer
Walter John and Sharon Richards
Susan and Marc June
Elisabeth Kachline
Dominic Kaltenborn
Jody Karcz
Katchemak Bay Family Planning Clinic
Don Kinecki
Clara King
Michael and Karen King
Wendy King
Mark and Julie Korting
Chris Kowalczewski and John Gazaway
Jared Krapfl
Don and Carl Krauss
Marta Kurowski

Jonathon Lack
Jonnie and William Lazarus
Mary Ann and Michael Lee
Joanne and Larry Leipert
Ricardo Lopez
Aric Ludwig
Thomas Mack
Nathalie and Kay Martin
Mark Mathis
Elaine and David McCambridge
Kathleen and Earl McCown
Colleen McDonald
Skye McRoberts
Vivian Mendenhall and James Johnston
Lawrence Michael
Peter and Jo Michalski
Middle Way Café
Rick Miller and April Arnett
Scott Miller
Nate Mills
Tim Minnick
Daniel and Yuliya Mitchell
Michael Mraz
Dean Nelson and Rhonda Roberts
Dennis and Mariben O’Brien
Cara O’Brien-Holen and Davin Holen
Vicki Oliver
Oriental Healing Arts
David Otto
Kerry and Connie Ozer
Jean Paal
Ellen Packey
Patricia and Peter Partnow
Catherine Petersen
PFLAG
Douglas and Elisabeth Pope
Theodore Popely
Thomas and Dianne Powers
Carma Reed and Jiri Biciste
Janus and Daniel Reyes
Patricia Roberts
Elias Rojas
Daniel and Janet Rozema
Rachel Runyan
Ted Ryberg and Robert Williams
Stephen Sacchetti
Karin Schaff
Jay Schoonmaker and Geronimo Sahagun
Gail and Jan Sieberts
Tim Slade
Catherine Smith and Suzanne Marshall
Spenard Roadhouse
Linda Steiner
Carolyn Stiles
Jean Storrs
Doug and Donna Storrs
Linda Suter
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Thank you to our generous donors

Hope for years to come...
The President of the United States passes SAFE,

(Sex Awareness For Education) mandating
comprehensive sexual education with a broader

spectrum of information and options. The country’s 
open discussion about sex leads to a 60% drop in
student STI’s across America in the first 3 years.

Hope for years to come...
A botonist discovers a plant enzyme that helps repair and even 
safely duplicate white blood cells, repairing immune systems 

over time. It is widely considered a giant leap towards a
cure for HIV/AIDS.

Kevin Swanson
Scott Taylor and Camille Oechsli-Taylor
The Loft
MJ Thim
Mark and Shannon Titzel
Cynthia Toohey
Fred Traber
Kevin Tripp and Susan Anderson
Julia Tucker
Jerry Ulmer
Kate Ulmer
Sophie Veker
Lenora Walker
Bruce Webb
Linda Webber
David Weber and Wendy Bursiel-Weber
Kristy and Jim West
Marc and Rochelle Wilhelm
Thomas and Roberto Williams
Eric and Caroline Wohlforth
Bill Wright
Reg Yaple
Daryl Young
Michael Zoske

$99 & UNDER
Eveyln Abello
Alaska Advanced Dentistry
Allstate Giving Campaign
Anchorage Concert Association
Oscar Aquino
Kolleen Ashman
Thomas Azzarella
Alex Barros
Corey Bartley
Nathan Bastuscheck
Carla Beam
Chrissy and Shannon Bell
Gretchen Bersch
Linda Ann Billington
Larry and Donna Blevins
David and Susan Board
Shawn Bolam and James Wallis
Jok Bondurant
Bill Boulay
Robert Bradley
Terri Bramel
Katy Branch
Marnie and Thomas Brennan
Barbara Brinkerhoff
James Carns
Olegario Carrillo

Christian Women’s Fellowship
Kevin Class
Carolyn Clift
Katherine Cloudy
Jared Cockman
Carol Ann Combs 
John and Jamie Conn
Melba Cooke
Carla Copenhaver
Timothy Coray
Costco Wholesale Corporation
Trisha Cushman
Linda Dalton
Anita Dalton
Emily Davenport
Brenda Davis
Rae DeLey
Joe and Lona E’Entrone
Lisa Dirks
Vickie Dodge-Pamplin and Geogrey 
Pamplin
Jeremy Dodson
Timothy Doebler and Jerry Reber
Bill Doherty and Leslie Gallant
Dorothy Drewitt
Kris and Raymond Duncan
Rosemary Dunn
Dale Ebben
Sherry Eckrich and Paul Winkel
Cole and Mary Favre
Gorman and Tina Flatt
Gaiptman Communications
Mary Gilson 
Laura Goggins
Ken Greenberg
Randy Grim
Beth Grimes
Anne Grosshans
Veldee Hall
Darcy Harris
Greg and Kelly Hartlieb
Jane Henderson
Lynne Hightower
Jacqueline Hoffman
Carla Hollingsworth
Andrew Senn Hove
Beth Huling
Rene Jacoby
Lisa Jamieson
Karen and Paul Jenkins
Terry Kadel
Kaladi Brothers Coffee

Barbara Karl
Edward Keegan and Miriam Keegan Dean
Lois Kendrick
Kennedy and Associates
Stephan Kester
D. Victor Kester
Terry Kincaid
Joseph Klos
Karen Konopacki and Jen Kohout
Shannon Krauss and Don Pakula
Robert Kuhner
Erik Kvernplassen
Joseph Kyle
Joannie Lane
Katelyn Lanier-Moylan
Summer LeFebvre
Norma Lepak Hannan
R. Jeannine Lyerly
Judith Mack
Malama Pono
Carmen Mallipudi
Nicholas McMillan
W.L. and R.L. Siverson
P.B. Merkel
Dorthea Merritt
Midnight Sun Brewing Company
Julie Millington
Jeffrey Mittman
Modern Dwellers
Janet Myers
Marie Nash
Christina Neal
Anne Nevaldine
Tom and Teresa Newins
Laura Oden
Mari Ogimachi
Guy Okada and J.R. Degala
Pacific Northwest Title of Alaska
Patrice and Bill Parker
Karl Pasch
Lucy Peckham and John Osnes
Perfect Cup
Margaret Philp
Oscar Pittman
Theda Pittman
Andrew Pritt
Douglas Quist and Jon Zasada
Robert and Nancy Raymond
Frank Reddick
Michael Richardson and Ross Crich
Jenifer Rogers
Patrick and Karen Roth
Ann Route
Sharon Rudolph
Sack’s Café

Kathleen Solois
Michael and Louise Santangelo
Mark and Kathy Saugstad
Carol Schatz and Jeremy Lansman
William and Madelyn Schalnsker
Jane and Norman Schlittler
Sloan Seiden
Sevigny Studio
Linda Shepherd
Side Street Espresso
Christine Sitbon
Sherrie Siverson
Anastacia Smelora
Jennifer Smerud and Oran Weaver
Michelle Smith
Snow City Café
Southside Bistro
George and Roberta Spartz
Gerald Steele
Kaerin Stephens
Bob Storrs and Leanne Duncalfe
Arliss Sturgulewski
Holly Suozzo
Brian Thompson and Ross Mason
Samuel Thompson
Beverly Thornburg 
James and Anne Thrall
Barbara Thurston and Brenda Aiken
Diane Timberlake
Wayne Toups
Donn Ungar
United Way of King County 
Julie and Ken Varee
Waylon Waddell
Sharon and Richard Waisanen
Michael Wardman and Dale Looman
Deidre Watt
Jonathan Webber
Claire White
Wildflower Inn
Mikel Ross Wiles
Michael Williams and Drue Pearce
Susan Williams
Dale and Anne Williams
Peggy Williamson
Leah Wirth
Tracy Woo
Wendy Woolf and Patrick Athey
Woolies
Brett Worrall
Eric Wuttke
Karen Zeman



Our Staff
Alex Barros, Director of Prevention

Heather Bayless, Southeast Services Coordinator
Chrissy Bell, Director of Development

Melba Cooke, Lead Case Manager
Bill Doherty, Director of Client Resources

Angela Dunn, Hispanic Case Manager
John Hirst, Case Manager

Ted Jones, MPowerment Facilitator
Tim Juliussen, Case Manager 

Trevor Storrs, Executive Director
Alex Thomas, Administrative Assistant

Scott Turner, Finance Specialist
Karen Austin, Resident Manager

Waylon Waddell, MPowerment Facilitator
Dale Williams, Case Manager

Board of Directors
Nathalie Martin, President
Heather Harris, Vice President
Michael Janson, Treasurer 
MJ Thim, Secretary
Candace Bell
Shawn Bolam
Cory Crowder
Frank Jenkins
Karen Jenkins
Chris Kowalczewski
Jonathon Lack
Richard Miller
Janus Reyes
Terry Slimp

Previous Board Members
Board Members who served in 2008/2009
Anna Haylock
Jonathon Lack
Corbett Mothe 

Southeast Advisory Board
Carolyn Brown
Jesse Grant
Steve Hamilton
Gail Tharpe-Lucero
Yvonne Young

Thank you to everyone who Picked Clicked and 
Gave a part of their PFD’s to the Four A’s over 
the past two years.  Please consider a donation 
to Four A’s through Pick. Click. Give. in 2011.

Contact Information
Alaskan AIDS Assistance Association

1057 W. Fireweed Lane, Suite 102
Anchorage, AK  99503

Monday-Friday 9a.m.-5p.m.
ph 907-263-2050 | fx 907-263-2051

aaaa@alaskanaids.org
 STATEWIDE HELPLINE | 1-800-478-AIDS (2437)

Southeast Office-Four A’s
physical 415-6th Street, #S618 | Juneau, AK  99802

mailing PO Box 21481 | Juneau, AK  99802
1-888-660-2437 | aaaase@alaskanaids.org 

www.alaskanaids.org
www.getitonak.org

Annual Report Design
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www.dzinealaska.com


